Meeting with representatives of City of Zenica
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A meeting regarding formalization of cooperation and realization of Address Register activities in City of
Zenica was held on 29 July 2019, on the meeting attended Mr. Fuad Kasumovi¢ the City Mayor with his
associates, Mr. Zeljko Obradovi¢ the Director of the Federal Geodetic Administration and Ms. Zeljka
Kolobari¢ the Coordinator of the Address Register Working Group.

The representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration presented the contractual obligations and
activities on the Address Register establishment and pointed out the benefits that the Address Register will
bring to the City. The final goal of the CILAP project is the implementation of a unified system for
managing of the Address Register, which will provide address management in a unique, functional and



well-mannered way, with the collection of all data in the central database, as well as active work on
determining house numbers, settlements and streets. After the presentation were signed the joint Contracts
for the Establishment and Maintenance of Address Register data and Contract for sharing the Address
Register data.

There were also highlighted the Real Estate Registration Project and its main activity, the harmonization
of the land register and cadastral data, and the Sales Price Register activities within the CILAP Project. As
a result of the meeting, the guidelines and plans for future cooperation were agreed.
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